
fui if you would be good enough to lui orm me whether officers at Canadian
xnay now be instructed to require the production of Appendix Certificatý
the United States passenger vessels concerned.

1 have the honour to be
with the highest consideration,

Sir,
Your most obedient humble servant,

HERBERT M. MARLE!

T'he Secretarui of &tate of the United Sta&tes to the Ca2w4ioen Minister
Washington

DEPARTmMT OF STATE

WVASHiiNGTON, Febru-ary 25, 1ý

Six -I have the honor Vo acknowledge the receipt of your note Iý;
of February 15, 1938, referring to the Department's note of December 28,

further concerning the proposed arrangement between the United State

Canada whereby special appendix tonnage certificates would be furnished c

United States passenger vessels for their use when visiting Canadian por

Ini view of the statement in your niote under acknowledgînent tliI

tonnage measuremerit regulations in force on Canadian vesseis are thosel,

Board of Trade, London, 1 have the honor to inform you that Canadia,

officiais may be instructed to require the production of appendýix tonnag
tificates by the United States passenger vesseis concerned.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration,

For the Secretary of St
R. WVALTON MOOItI


